
 

2nd July  2019 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

 

I am writing to you with good news! We have been given the go 

ahead to return to Firbeck on Monday 8th July 2019. 

 

Gates will open at 8.45am and school will finish at 3.30pm as 
normal. 

 

I would like to take this opportunity to say a huge well done to all 

of our wonderful children, from nursery through to year 6, who 

have behaved so well and have really risen to the challenge of a 

new env ironment with eagerness and understanding. 

 

NUSA have been fantastic hosts to us and we are very grateful 

that they have been able to accommodate us, which has meant 
mov ing some of their own staff and children to other parts of the 

building, this has been a real show of strength from the NOVA 

family.  

 

Once again thank you for all of your understanding and support 

getting the children to school on time. This really has proven what 

a fantastic team we have overall and I look forward to taking that 

message back with us to Firbeck next week. 

 
Kind regards, 

 

 

 

Mrs V Hayles 

Executive Head 


